Welcome to the online home of Kalaeloa Raceway Park!
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On behalf of Save Oahu's Racetracks, LLC and the Oahu Motorsports Advisory Council, we
welcome you to the new online home for the future Kalaeloa Raceway Park (KRP)!

This website will be your source for information regarding the planning, construction, and
development of KRP. It will be consistently updated as progress is made and will feature
extensive coverage and in-depth articles over a wide variety of topics such as the planned
phases, various motorsports, sponsors, supporters, and the history of racing on Oahu. Please
check back often, and make sure to visit the Updates and Phases links on the overhead
menu bar for more information regarding the development of KRP.

We ask that you join us as our motorsports community unites under a common banner in our
efforts to construct a temporary facility that can provide solace for our beleagured motorsports
community.

There is much to do, and many hurdles to cross but we hope that you will stand by us and show
your support for Project KRP!
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